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Yu Chang Jun, Secretary to President Syngman Rhee, asks Colonel James C. Cross to
arrange clearance for I. M. Pei to enter Korea and help with a housing program.
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Dear Colonel Cross:

Mr., William Zeckendorf, a member of
the American Korean Foundation, has offered
to make arrangements for Mr, I. M. Pei to
come to Korea for a short period of time to
begin the implementation of a program designed
to helv meet the critical housing problem in
Korea. Mr. Pei is the Chief Designer of the
firm of Webb & Knavp, Inc., New York City.

We understand that Mr. Pei would
like .to leave New York about Februarv 17
and we hove that he will be granted clear-
ance to enter Korea.

We very much appreciate vour countesy
in these matters, and we hope that Mr. Pei's
clearance can be arranged without delav.

Very sincerely vours,

Yu Chang Jun
Office ofthe President

Lt. Col. James C. Cross, USA
Office of the Commanding General
gth U. S. Amy

Yong San
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